
November 1st, 2023 

Dear MLDWID Customers,  

The Mt Lemmon Domestic Water Improvement District (MLDWID) is collecting information 
regarding copper and lead water pipes, as required by all water districts from the U.S. 
Environmental Protection Agency (EPA).  We are asking each account holder to fill out the 2023 
Copper and Lead Pipe Survey that was either sent to you via mail, or email on November 1st, 
2023.   

Only fill out one form per water account. All information of renters must also be included.  Read 
the instructions provided that are on the survey form.  For assistance in how to locate your water 
account number, go to the following link: 
https://www.mtlemmonwater.org/bill-payment and scroll down the page to locate “Billing 
Account Example”. 

In order to collect all survey results needed, we are asking for you to submit your completed 
survey by Sunday, December 31st, 2023.   

We thank you for your continued support and cooperation.  For questions, please email 
mtlemmonwater@gmail.com.   

Sincerely,  

The Mt Lemmon Domestic Water Improvement District  

 


